
Rich twp. cemeteRy 

Fall clean-up 
day! 

Join us on Saturday, Oct. 19 th, at 10 am 
until noon for a workday as we clean 

up the cemetery to get ready for 
winter. 

All township residents are welcome to join us. It is a family friendly event. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Tricia Kester, the Twp. Clerk at 810-417-2125. 

 


